Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Matt Steinle <matt.steinle@eahhousing.org>

Sent: Friday, November 07, 2014 9:07 AM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Cc: PDKing0000@aol.com

Subject: Cathedral Gardens Oakland - Response to Case Closure comments
Attachments: Cathedral - Response to Case Closure Public Comments.pdf
Importance: High

Mr. Wickham: On behalf of the Owner, | am submitting the attached letter prepared by our consultant, Paul King, in
which he states his view that the comments provided by a tenant next door to our property are not a product of the
environmental issue at hand and should not materially delay the case closure process. We look forward to receiving a
copy of your letter to the commenter on this topic.

Respectfully,
Matthew Steinle

Matthew Steinle
Vice President, Real Estate Development

Direct/ Fax/ SMS: (415) 295-8821 | Matthew.Steinle@eahhousing.org
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